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VIK-COMPOSITE GmbH 
would like to thank you for  

visiting us at JEC WORLD 2022   
 
 

 
 
Dear Partners and Colleagues!  
 
 
Thank you for visiting our booth at JEC WORLD 2022 show. It was a pleasure to meet you 
personally after a 2-years pandemic-induced break. We sincerely appreciate your interest 
in our product range.  
  
All your queries and requests will be processed in coming days and we will contact you as 
soon as possible.  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

For any further details or inquiries, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
sales@vik-composite.com or by phone: +49 (0) 7171 874 29 23 

VIK-COMPOSITE GmbH team 
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